
July 2019 

Hi everyone, I hope you all had a good time at 2 Broke. I for sure did. So did karma. Our 
chapter is working on trying to do a camping trip in the near future and we would like to 
invite all of the Arizona chapters, but it is Members Only. 21 or over we will be letting you 
know what the date is ASAP. We have done a watch out for motorcycle flyer for our chapter 
with pictures of Fallen Riders. Unfortunately, we have a new photo to use. We meet on the 
third Saturday of every month. We would love to see members of other chapters at our 
meeting. I believe that we are one for all and all for one. 

Dragonfly 
Southern Arizona chapter coordinator 


